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Freedom of Information Request 
You asked:

“… any details on the volume of requests from instructing solicitors since the PDS started.”
We informed you that the PDS Advocacy Unit was established in 2014 to strengthen capability and allow the PDS to provide a range of criminal defence services.
You have now clarified that you were interested in the following information:

“…information relating to the PDS since 2014 and the start of the Advocacy Unit.”

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information (FOI) Act 2000.

I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information you have asked for and I am pleased to provide it to you.
As of the 16th July, advocates in the PDS Advocacy Unit have instructions from solicitors in 140 cases. The length and complexity of these cases varies, for example instructions in Very High Costs Cases will usually entail at least six months of preparation and trial work, and an advocate will not usually accept other instructions whilst working on such a case. Please also note that the majority of Advocates currently in post did not start working for the PDS until June 2014 or later.  
